
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
Hayden GroomsHaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/30/2017 1:07:37 PM
Subject: Re: Vacation Notice (September)

​Please add this to the main calendar


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 1:00 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; 'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov'
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Tori Beth Black; Hayden Grooms
 
Subject: Vacation Notice (September) 
 
Good Afternoon,
 
While I am thinking about this I wanted to let you all know, I plan to be on a cruise (which means limited access to 
internet and cell service) from September 4th-8th. I will be in Florida with cell and internet Sept. 2nd, 3rd, 9th, and 10th. 
Additionally, there is something that may be scheduled for Sept. 15th that would have me out of the office, but I’m 
not sure on that one yet.
 
I wanted to give everyone plenty of heads up since while I’m on the cruise I will be mostly out of communication.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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